COUNTY JUDGE
Fort Bend County, Texas

The Honorable KP George (281) 341-8608
County Judge January 8th 2019 Fax (281) 341-8609
Hogg Foundation
3001 Lake Austin Blvd
Austin, TX 78703

Subject: Letter of Support

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to submit this letter in support of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Houston
(BGCGH). The organization hopes to partner on a proposal for a new Communities of Care
initiative with your foundation, which aims to support communities in their efforts to inclusively
and collaboratively cultivate resiliency, mental health, and well-being in everyday life for all
members of the community, with a specific focus on children and youth of color and their
families.

BGCGH 1s an essential youth-service provider in communities which are historically
underserved in terms of youth programming. Families in these neighborhoods depend upon
Clubs to provide their children with a safe, productive place to spend their time after school and
during the summer. Mentors, including police department officers, offer additional guidance and
support.

Having the mental health resources of the new Communities of Care initiative at Houston Metro
Service Area Clubs would be an incredible benefit for area youth. It will offer them
opportunities to expand their horizons and fulfill their potentials, while addressing future needs.

I appreciate your consideration of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Houston’s proposal and
hope that we have the opportunity to improve the well-being of youth and families in our
community.

Sincerely,

LylebdiongC—

KP George

County Judge
Fort Bend County

301 Jackson Street = Richmond, TX 77469



